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ADVISORY No. 52 
Series of 2020 

 
Bureau of Quarantine (BOQ) Guidelines  

for Use of Cruise Ships as Quarantine Facility 
 

 
 In compliance with the Quarantine Act of 2004 and further to POEA 
Memorandum Circular No. 9 Series of 2020, all concerned, particularly licensed 
manning agencies are hereby advised to comply with the Bureau of Quarantine 

Memorandum Circular No. 2020-17 establishing specific and updated guidelines for 
the use of cruise ships as quarantine facility. 
 
 A copy of the said Memorandum Circular is hereto attached for reference. 
 
 
 
 
 

BERNARD P. OLALIA 
      Administrator 
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